[image: image1.png]’I/,cf



[image: image2.png]J1 J1



Nursery Update

 29th September 2023
	Hello all,
Hope you are all doing well. The children have really settled in, learning new routines, exploring their learning environment more fully and beginning to tidy up more effectively- thank goodness! 

Accident notes are sent home in book bags should your child have injured themselves and needed treatment. We always tell the children to report to us if they have hurt themselves, but we also encourage resilience and so smaller bumps may not always have an accompanying note.

	This week we have completed the children’s baseline assessments. We have also learned about James Brunt, the transient artist and have had a go at creating our own works of art using natural materials. 
Thank you for all the baby photos- they were a great way to start our conversations about babies and how we have changed.
In maths we have been looking at circles and triangles, talking about their properties, as well as sorting objects and beginning to learn to subitize.

We have also begun a PSE scheme called “Think Equal” which aims to encourage greater acceptance and understanding of diversity. We have talked all being different and unique and that is what makes us all special. The children have also been finding out about David Bowie in Growth Mindset, how he was special and groundbreaking.
[image: image3.png]


The children have really enjoyed learning some new songs too- Big, Red Combine Harvester and Oats and Beans and Barley Grow.


	 Next week we will begin our Wellcomm assessments which gauges your child’s level of understanding though a variety of short, fun activities. The tasks begin at the current age of your child. Should your child not be at the appropriate level, then individual and small group interventions are carried out over the next few months to attempt to get them up to speed before being reassessed just before February half term. At that point, if we have concerns, we will, of course, let you know and then we may make a referral to SALT.
We will be talking about healthy eating and sorting foods as well as making fruit salad and reading “Oliver’s Fruit Salad.” We will be using leaves and fruit and vegetables for a printing job and watching what happens as food begins to decay in our Curiosity Box- always exciting, if somewhat smelly!
In Maths we will be looking at patterns and sorting as well as being introduced to Numicon 1 and 2.
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It’s also the start of Black Legacy Month and so we will be finding out about the amazing Katherine Johnson- a mathematician who was critical to the success of the early NASA space missions. 

                       

	Nursery Fund is a voluntary contribution of £1 per week which helps us to pay for various sundries such as baking ingredients and messy play resources, as well as consumables like baby wipes and washing powder. If there is any outstanding money at the end of a term, it is put towards our parties and treats. Receipts and records are kept of what is spent.

If you are able to contribute, there is a tin on the Parent’s Noticeboard, under the canopy. Thank you for your support.

	

	

	




